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02 November 2011 
 
 
To:  All Members of the Cabinet 
  CEMB 
 
 
Dear Member, 
 

Cabinet - Tuesday, 8th November, 2011 
 
I attach a copy of the following reports for the above-mentioned meeting 
which were not available at the time of collation of the agenda: 

 
8.   SHARED REGULATORY SERVICES BETWEEN THE LONDON 

BOROUGH OF WALTHAM FOREST AND THE LONDON BOROUGH 
OF  HARINGEY (PAGES 1 - 10) 
 

 (Report of the Chief Executive – To be introduced by the Cabinet Member 
for Finance and Carbon Reduction). The report seeks an in principle 
decision, subject to consultation, to enter into Phase 1 of a shared service 
with the London Borough of Waltham Forest.   
 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Xanthe Barker 
Principal Committee Coordinator 
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